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25th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
New School Headteacher Appointment 
 
The following statement has been released from the temporary governing body of the new 
school:  

“The Temporary Governing Body of the New Ladywell Green Hafren School, would 
like to announce that following the conclusion of an incredibly competitive 
recruitment process, Mr. Carl Hyde has been offered and accepted the post of 
Headteacher of the new school. The Temporary Governing Body look forward to 
starting work with Mr. Hyde, in moving forward the plans for the new school to the 
next phase, and to start to work with staff and stakeholders across both current 
schools in the near future. 
The Governors want to thank both candidates for outstanding applications and 
interview performances. We look forward to continued support by all staff as we 
embark together on the establishment of our new school, building on the successes 
of both Ladywell Green and Hafren Schools.” 
Regards, 
Neil Ainsworth. 
Chair of Governors. 
 

The new appointment starts on 1st September 2021, when the new school opens. 
 
I would like to reassure our families that I will remain Headteacher for Ladywell Green until that 
time, and will continue to do my best for the pupils in our school. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Rachael Owen 
Headteacher 
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